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Lost Jumper Policy

Ballygawley Early Years Playgroup endeavours to prevent the loss of jumpers, however it 
is  not  the  responsibility  of  our  staff  if  the  jumpers  are  lost.  We  ask  that 
parents/guardians label all clothing and items used in the Playgroup, but we ask that you 
place particular emphasis on your child’s jumper.

This policy was adapted at a meeting of our playgroup held on the 1st September 2025

Monitoring

This policy will be reviewed annually by the management team to ensure it remains fit 
for purpose.
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